
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Venus Flytrap Class  

Autumn 2 Newsletter 

2022 - 2023 

 

 

Welcome 

Welcome back! We hope you have all had a lovely, relaxing half term but 

also managed to get out and about making lots of memories. 

This half term our theme is ‘Rumble in the Jungle’. This term we will have 

great fun exploring The Rainforest as well as getting ready for the Christmas 

Production.  

  

  

  

This term our book is… 

 

Key Class information 

Monday – Life skills sessions 

Tuesday – Cooking – please send in a voluntary contribution of £1 

a week to support with ingredients. 

Wednesday – Performing Arts 

Friday – PE – please send your child in with a spare t-shirt, 

shorts/joggers and trainers to change in to. 

Please send your child in with appropriate clothing for the colder 

weather that we are experiencing.  

  

  

  

Curriculum 

In our communication and language lessons 

we will be learning about features of 

information sheets in preparation for 

creating our own about The Rainforest. We 

will also be learning about letters, in 

preparation for writing our own letters to 

Father Christmas. 

We will also be continuing with Read, Write 

Inc phonics this half term. Children will soon 

be bringing a ‘book bag book home’ to 

continue practising their phonics knowledge. 

The books will be linked to the sounds they 

are working on and therefore they will be 

books the pupils can read independently. In 

the meantime, a book will be sent home for 

you to share with your child.  

In our cognition and learning sessions, we 

will be continuing our work on place value of 

numbers as well as addition and subtraction. 

In our Personal and Independence lessons 

we will be learning about our emotions and 

linking this to the Zones of Regulation.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Keeping in touch 

Please use the home school book to inform us of any important information relating to your child.  We will check it every 

day but please log into Tapestry for your daily class update.  Don’t forget to add any home experiences to Tapestry as 

this provides us with a valuable link to home. 

Any absence or to notify us of a medical appointment please email: willoughbypastoral@prioryacademies.co.uk 

Any general enquiries please email: willoughbyenquiries@prioryacademies.co.uk 

 

 

Venus Flytrap Class Staff 

 

     Laura  Jade            Harriet       Holly  Florence 

 

Whole School Diary Dates 

18/11/2022 Children in Need – Spotacular  
06/12/2022 Upper School Christmas Performance 13:30 – 

14:30 
08/12/2022 Save the Children Christmas Jumper Day £1 

donation 
08/12/2022 Ideal School Meals Christmas lunch 
09/12/2022 Lower School Christmas Nativity 09:30 – 10:15  
09/12/2022 Coffee Morning for parents/carers – Sleep 

Talker 
16/12/2022 Christmas jumper day 
16/12/2022 End of Term 
04/01/2023 Start of Term 
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